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Comments: Permanent rock climbing anchors are an integral aspect of SAFE climbing practices and should be

encouraged, not banned. Climbers dedicate personal time and money to establish safe routes to be enjoyed by

all. Permanent protection bolts and bolted anchors are nearly invisible to those passing by and enjoying the view,

but the same cannot be said for the paved roads, parking lots, gift shops, hotels, concrete and steel 'viewpoint

overlooks', roadway tunnels, and manufactured 'safe' trails complete with staircases and steel handrails that the

USFS built to make as much money as possible from the lands they're claiming to protect.


